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Energy Systems Group
Rockwell International

: 8900 De Soto Avenue
Canoga Park, California 91304

Dear Dr. Remley:

Thank you for your letter of March 7,1980 in response to our Notice of
Violation dated February 15, 1980.

The corrective actions you have taken will be reviewed during the next
physical protection inspection.

Sincerely,
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